
Another Step towards Success - RSA Recognition 
Proposal forwarded to Prasar Bharati 

 
CCS (RSA) Recognition process has gain substantial progress. As 
informed earlier, ARTEE is pursuing the issue with utmost intensity. 
 
As per information, Proposal for Recognition as per CCS (RSA) Rules is 
sent by DG (AIR) to Prasar Bharati. Now the focus will be in Prasar Bharati. 
 
Our efforts will be to get the proposal forwarded from Prasar Bharati to 
Hon'ble MIB for final decision on contentious issues and grant of 
Recognition. 
 
ARTEE president had met DG (AIR) on 24.10.19 and requested him to 
forward the proposal. DG (AIR) assured that it will be forwarded in first 
week of November as ADG (A) who is Nodal Officer was on leave. 
 
 
The proposal is forwarded with all the complaints etc. No decision or No 
recommendation is given by DG (AIR). All decisions will be taken by 
Hon'ble Ministry with the approval of Hon'ble Minister of I&B. 
 

Job is neither over nor done. We have to continue the vigorous follow-up.  
 

Long Live ARTEE 
 

Central Office 
 


